
Irthlingborough Nursery and
Infant School PTA Newsletter

A big hello from your recently
appointed Parent Teacher
Association.  Firstly we need to
say a huge thanks and well done
to our previous chairperson
Joanne and vice chairperson
Becci who have both moved over
to the Junior School PTA and
again taken on chair person and
vice chair person roles. We wish
them every success over at the
Junior School with their
fundraising efforts.  You’re both a
very valuable asset to any PTA
and your committment to
volunteering is truly appreciated.

Hello and WelcomeNew Team 
We’d like to introduce you to this
school year's PTA core team
members.  
 
Joint chairpersons – Katherine
and Katie. 
 
Secretary – Steph
 
Treasurer – Claire
 
If you go to our Facebook page,
INIS PTA, you’ll be able to put
names to faces so please like our
page.

Thank you to
all those who
supported the
school book

fair.

We’ll update
you all

shortly on
amounts

raised

Christmas card designs have

been completed in

school by all children. By

November the proofs should be

sent to school and

will come home with your child

for you to make any desired

orders online.

Christmas Cards

https://www.facebook.com/INISPTA/


Please bring in an item for donation in you child’s year group colours. Examples of items
– chocolate or sweets, candles, books, shower gel or bubble bath..anything We will use
these to make up hampers for the children's Christmas plays in December.

Coloured Mufti Day Friday 25th October

NURSERY  -  GREEN  OR  WH I T E  RECEP T I ON  -  RED  OR  B LUE

YEAR  1  -  GOLD  OR  PURP L E  YEAR  2  -  S I L V ER  OR  ORANGE

Upcoming Fundraising Events

second hand uniform sale Friday 8th November
We will hold a second hand uniform sale in the library area whist it is reading

session. From 9am onwards.

doughnut friday Friday 8th November

Yummy treats on sale in the playground after school!

santa's grotto Friday 29th November

Santa is coming to Irthlingborough Nursery and Infant school! Who will be

on the nice list?

Christmas Disco's Thursday 12th December
Year 1 Disco 16:10-17:10 Year 2 Disco 17:20-18:20

Christmas wrapping Monday 16th December
Christmas wrapping for mum’s and dad's gifts 

Christmas crafting breakfast Friday 20th December

Festive fun - Details to follow



Support Your PTA

Other ways you could further support the school are via our school lottery,
via the giving machine when you shop online, through purchases of stikins
or stamptastic name tags for clothing. 
 
https://www.thegivingmachine.co.uk/
 
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/
 
https://www.stikins.co.uk/ (use code 10565)
 
https://stamptastic.co.uk/

If anybody has any school
uniform in a good condition
which no longer fits, could
you please donate to the
school for us to sell at
our second hand uniform
sales.  Please send school
clothing into the school
office.

Next PTA Meeting
Friday 8th November

Meeting in the staffroom
at 09:30 All welcome. 

It would be lovely to see
you.

@INISPTA

@inis_pta

https://www.thegivingmachine.co.ukhttps/www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/

